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Dear Parent / Carer,  

Welcome (and welcome back!) to Shepton Mallet Community Infants School & Nursery. I hope that you have all had a great 

holiday and were able to make the most of the time away from school. We are looking forward to seeing you all on Tuesday 

next week. 

 

I would especially like to welcome our new children and families who are starting their learning journey with us. I hope that 

your time with us is exciting, fun and successful! We will all work very hard to ensure that the children in our care are given 

the very best education we can provide. We aim to develop children who are creative, able to work in harmony with their 

friends and who have a passion for learning for the rest of their lives.  

 

Our classes this year are as follows; 

 

Reception  Kingfisher Class  Mrs Hewitt & Mrs Glover 

   Robin Class   Mrs Maddaford 

Year 1   Goldfinch Class   Mrs Glover & Mrs Tomlinson 

   Woodpecker Class  Mrs Boardman 

Year 2   Starling Class   Mr Atkinson 

   Humming Bird Class  Mrs Brunslev 

Nursery   Doves    Mrs Dargie  

 

Uniform – Please check that you have the correct uniform for your child. Polo shirts must be royal blue, not pale blue or 

white. Shoes should be black with no logos on them, and if your child comes to school wearing boots, please make sure 

that they have some shoes to change into when they get here.  

 

Just a reminder that our hours have changed slightly. The doors will open in the morning at 8.40am and close at 8.50am, 

and the end of the school day is now 3.20pm.  

 

We still have our breakfast and after school clubs, but these are now being run by TLE, the company who employ our sports 

coaches. Any bookings or enquires should be made via their website – a link to the booking information is on our school 

website under ‘wrap around care’. 

 

We are all looking forward to the year ahead. As a school, we are constantly looking at ways that we can improve the quality 

of education and support that we provide to both your children and you.  

Here’s to a successful year! 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Honoria Thompson 
Headteacher 
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